
New Driver Applications 

 

We have now modified our applications process and are now accepting new applications. 

Note that all applications must be emailed to us at licensing@southampton.gov.uk  

Applicants are asked to ensure that they properly follow all steps as stated in the application 

form. Note that whilst our office is closed to personal callers, we are still operating and will 

make arrangements with applicants to visit our CIVID secure interview rooms for knowledge 

tests. 

 

Russell Hawkins 

9th October 2020 
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